From: Joe LaFalce
To: Tia Warner

Subject: Collier ave name change

Date: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 12:59:09 PM

[You don't often get email from joe_lafalce@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]

Hello,

I am against re-naming collier Ave to Nora's Lane. There is 2 small parks in the area that would be more appropriately suited for the name change. I own 2 lots on that street and am not interested in changing the name. The county can't even send me my tax bills every year as it is, changing the name would just cause more issues in my opinion.

Thank you

Joe LaFalce

(239) 298-0213 Sent from my iPhone